
2011 July 22  landowner in Haiti 

 

Greetings from Wallondri, Haiti! 

 

It has been very hot here, much as it has been for many of you.  Sometimes it has been so 

hot that our clothes have been soaked while doing almost nothing.  I am glad most of you 

have air conditioning! 

 

I submitted my signature to the notary yesterday, and then paid the government tax and 

surveying fee for the property for the clinic project.  Things move deliberately in Haiti.  I 

should have the official papers in three weeks.  We are still waiting for replies about the 

remaining land purchase.  The placement of the gatehouse/storage depot depends on 

whether or not we have that land.  This is the first time I have been a landowner.  It seems 

funny that the purchase was in Haiti. 

 

I have an appointment next Tuesday with the doctor who is in charge of rural medical 

development for this province.  It is good to have the clinic vacation time to get some of 

these practical jobs done.  

 

My plans are to return to the US on September 27, our Lord willing.  There is much to do 

before then!  The schedule for October and November is full.  I look forward to meeting 

many of you this fall. 

 

In our Lord’s service, 

 


